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1. 72.6% of our senior class applied for Dollar For Scholars which were due last week. 
This is up 10% from last year. The committee will now be working to award the 
scholarships. Many other outside scholarships are also available to students and are 
posted online as well as available in the counseling office. 

2. ISASP testing is in two weeks. We will be testing in homerooms this year to create 
smaller settings for students. We are excited to get test results back more quickly than 
the last time we tested. 

3. Parent Teacher Conferences are next week. If you remember, the NPSI team is working 
on revamping conferences for next year to include educational and personal goal 
setting. 

4. The 2nd Annual Young Women’s Empowerment Day will be held on March 25 at our 
elementary school. This year the theme is connections and relationships.  We are thrilled 
to keep expanding this offering and have 100 people in attendance.  

5. The Building Leadership Team and PBIS team have started to analyze specific data 
from last year’s Conditions of Learning survey.  The BLT will spend April setting goals 
and writing action plans to address areas of concern. 
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